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From Wednesday 6 November 2024,  
stair 5 - the stairwell connecting to the 
former Women and Babies reception area 
on Level 3 of the northern entrance - will be 
closed across all levels. 

Stair 5 will be removed and converted into the new 
lifts as part of the hospital expansion. 

Construction hoarding will be installed to separate 
clinical areas from the construction site and there will 
be signage in place to help people navigate around 
the works. 

Construction material will be moved through the 
hospital building via an agreed pathway throughout 
the redevelopment and you may notice an increase of 
construction workers in this area.  

There may be noise, dust and vibrations from the 
ongoing works and we will continue to works with 
staff to minimise the impacts where possible.

Works notice: Wednesday 6 November 2024
Northern entrance internal construction site establishment 
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Key impacts:

•	 Stairwell 5 permanently closed

•	 Signage and construction hoarding in 
place

•	 Construction workers and materials 
moved through hospital building via 
agreed travel path

•	 Possible noise, dust and vibrations 
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More information 
The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priorities. 
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team via email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.  
 
The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team
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